Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District
PO Box 9038
Chandler Heights AZ 85127
Office 480.988.2731
Fax 480.988.4015

chcid@chcid.org
Office Hours — Monday through Friday 9am -5pm

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday June 19, 2019 at 26651 S
Valencia. President of the Board Vance Godwin, Directors of the Board Thomas Wright and Ella O’Neill, and Recording
Secretary Terry Allen were in attendance.

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance
»  The meeting was called to order on Wednesday June 19, 2019 at 7:03 a.m.

Call to the public

Old Business
»  Judd Smith Exception- Thomas Wright motioned to rescind the exception for Judd Smith to receive a meter. Vance
seconded the motion. The motion passed.
» 2020 Tax Levy Budget- Vance motioned to accept the budget for the Fiscal Year July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020
for the amount of $1,296,850.00. Thomas Wright seconded the motion. The motion passed

New Business

Action Items
»  Terry will mail letter to Judd Smith

»  Terry will contact Greg Dunnan to have him attend the July 10 Board Meeting

Adjournment
Thomas Wright motioned to adjourn the meeting.

Vance Godwin seconded the motion.
The meeting was adjourned4t 8:05 a.m.
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